
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWNSHIP OF SOUTH

PARK
ALLEGHENY COUNTY,

PENNSYLVANIA
Notice is hereby given that the
South Park Township Board of
Supervisors  meeting
scheduled  for  Monday,  June
10,  2024,  at  7:00  p.m.,  has
been rescheduled to Monday,
June 17,  2024,  at  7:00 p.m.
The  Board  of  Supervisors’
meetings are held in the Board
Room  of  the  South  Park
Township  Administration
Building,  2675  Brownsville
Road, South Park, PA 15129. 

Karen F. Fosbaugh,
Township Manager


